HEADQUARTERS MARINE CORPS
CAMP LEJEUNE, NORTH CAROLINA

8 Oct 1991

Prom: Assistant Chief of Staff, Facilities
To: Commanding General
Via: Chief of Staff

Subj: EAST COAST REGglNAL REVIEW BOARD (ECRRB)
MEETING

Sir,

A recent message cancelled the previously
scheduled ECRRB meeting and provided three
potential dates for rescheduling: 6, 14 and
21 November. The date of 6 November had the
most positive responses.

POSITIVE RESPONSES FOR 6 NOVEMBER:
LtGen Winglass (per EACO)

BGen Walls

BGen Van Riper

NEGATIVE RESPONSES FOR 6 NOVEMBER:
MajGen Deegan
MajGen Hamilton

No responses from others.

Recommend we schedule meeting for 6 November
and forward attached message.

Very respectfully,

(Ca/C

K. O. RANDEL
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